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Fiocruz signs agreement with UNFPA

A Memorandum of Understanding was signed in the UNFPA headquarters, in

New York. The signing took place during the UN High‐Level Political Forum for

Sustainable Development. Intensifying South‐South cooperation by promoting

health for children and the young, as well as maternal health, reproductive

rights and fight against gender violence were the priorities identified for the

beginning of the partnership.

Fiocruz joins The Global Health Network

The partnership was signed between Fiocruz and the Oxford University and it

defines the establishment of a sharing center by Fiocruz, incorporated to The

Global Health Network online platform. One of the goals is to qualify, with

virtual courses, health research and work force in Portuguese‐speaking

countries.

 

https://portal.fiocruz.br/en/news/fiocruz-signs-agreement-unfpa
https://portal.fiocruz.br/en/news/fiocruz-signs-agreement-oxford-university


During her visit, the vice‐mayor took time to get to

know the place of the future building of the Center

for Technological Health Development

(CDTS/Fiocruz).

The topic of the meeting was the cooperation

strategies for universal health coverage and

primary healthcare, theme of a high level meeting

in the next UN General Assembly.

The Pasteur Institute inaugurated the Scientific

Pasteur‐USP Platform at the University of São Paulo

(USP), on July 4. The platform is the result of a

partnership between the Pasteur Institute, USP and

Fiocruz signed in 2015.

Manuel Heitor was at Fiocruz to debate the

proposal of the Atlantic International Research

Centre (AIR Centre), a global project for the

integration and development of knowledge on

climate change and the Atlantic Ocean.

Brazil ‐China cooperation moves forward with
visit of vice‐mayor of Shenzhen and workshop

WHO representatives meet with Fiocruz

New Scientific Platform will be dedicated to
emerging diseases

The Portuguese Minister for Science and
Development visits Fiocruz

Research advances in the search for new malaria treatments

Study in mice points out that a molecule investigated for cancer treatment

may contribute to treat patients and prevent the transmission of the disease.

New tuberculosis protocol helps HIV patients

A one‐month duration TLTI can be an alternative to the treatment preconized

by WHO: isoniazid (INH) for six to nine months – and has the potential to

revolutionize the prevention strategy for the tuberculosis/HIV coinfection.

Survey assesses youth perception of science and technology

Most young Brazilians shows great interest for science and technology subjects.

However, they also show doubts regarding social and political controversies that

involve science today.
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